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22nd May 2020

Dear parents/carers,

As you all know, Rednal Hill Junior School will be closed for the half term break. The school will open
on Wednesday 3rd June to vulnerable children and children of key worker parents.

Every Wednesday, you will receive an email from school and you will be asked to complete a form to
inform us of what days you require your child/children to be in for the following week. It is
important that this form is completed and returned by 6pm each Thursday so that we can manage
the numbers of pupils on site safely.

We are looking for our Y6 pupils to return to school at the earliest possible date of Monday 8™ June.
This week there has been some transitional work with your children in preparation for our growing
numbers in school and this will continue to be developed over the coming few weeks.

Stay safe and well,

Mr. Jones



